
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hollydale Primary School 

 
Support Our Summer Fair - Non-Uniform Day 

 
One of the biggest fundraisers at the Summer Fair, is the very popular 
tombola and we can’t run this event without your generous donations. 
On Friday 30th June, we will have a non-uniform day in exchange for 

tombola prizes. 
 

Please bring unopened bottles (wine, beer, soft drinks, bubble bath, 
ketchup, sauces shampoo, nail varnishes, perfume etc). 

 
We also need unwanted new gifts for the adult tombola, or toys suitable for 
children up to the age of eleven for the children's tombola. We ask you to 

also please to send in books, plants or chocolates. 
 

Could you also check the use by dates on your donations and make sure they 
are still valid? Your generosity on these days really is appreciated so thank 

you so much in advance. 
 

Please call Simone on 07930 386157, if you wish to support the Summer Fair 
on the 15th July. We need as much support as possible for this to be a 

fantastic day for all of our pupils! 
 


